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Corona Plateau Mauritius
Newsletter June 2023

Dear Members,
The next meeting will be held on Friday 16th June 2023 at the Gymkhana Club.
This time we have arranged for a demonstration at Macrame by Neelu Hassamal., and those ladies who would like to try their hands at this craft will be able to do so.
Our May meeting took the form of a lunch at the Thai Dodo restaurant in Beau Bassin.   Thanks to Pam for organising this.   The lunch was delicious and copious, and was enjoyed by all.
Please ladies, do remember to pay your annual subscription if you have not already done so.   June is normally our « cut-off » month for settlement of subs, and we do hope that those wishing to join or continue their membership will remember to bring cash with them on Friday for both the raffle and subs payment.


Hope this newsletter finds you all well, and looking forward to seeing you on the 16th
Your committee
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